Town of Bradley Special Town Board Meeting August 29, 2006 Following Board of Review

Chairman Jack Huston called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors Elsie Bartz, Bill Jelinek and Kevin Koth.

Supervisor Jelinek will be contacting Tomahawk Iron & Metal as he heard that when our contract is up in January 2008 they might no longer be doing recycling.

M/M Bartz/Koth to extend the major sub-division moratorium for six months or until town adoption of a land division ordinance, whichever comes first. Passed 4-0

The maintenance agreement with Rock Falls was signed and will be sent to Town Chair Rudy Burgener for their board's signatures.

Supervisor Jelinek will send the sub-division ordinance to North Central Regional Planning to look over.

Koth/Huston to adjourn. Passed 4-0

Ann Eckman, Clerk